
Best known as the “Father of the 

Immigration Board” and for his generous 

contributions to the Cayman Islands 

community Charles Wesley Watler was 

the sole recipient of the Member of the 

Order of the British Empire (MBE) award. 

Mr. Watler affectionately called Mr. 

Charlie, is a faithful member of the 

Savannah United Church. Mr. Charlie is in 

the company of the other Queen’s  

  

Thank you Miss Carol! 

April: Renewal and 
Transformation for Life 

          July 2:  Rev. Dr. Davidson 

July 9:   Mr. Mike Bowerman 

July16: Lay Pastor Herbert 

Crawford 

          July 23: Mr. Bryan Bothwell  

July 30: Ms. Brenda Dawkins  

July 3 

Gun Bay Garden Party 11:00 am - 

5:00pm –  

July 1- 6  

Teens’ Camp 

July 8 – 13 

Children’s Camp 

July 10  

Treasurers Meeting - Council Office 

July 17 

Council Executive Meeting  

July 3-7   

VBS Savannah United -6:00- 9:00 pm 

July 17-21  

VBS - John Gray 8:30 am – 12:30 pm 

and 6:00 pm – 9:00pm. 

July 17 – 21  

VBS North Side 8:30 am -12:00 noon 

July 24-28 

VBS East End and Gun Bay -9:30 am -

12:30 pm 

July 24-28 

VBS Webster Memorial -8:30 am to 

12:30 pm 

July 24-28  

VBS Elmslie Memorial 5:30 pm -8:30 

pm  

 

Council places on record its profound gratitude to Miss Carol 

Pearson, who served as the Administrator for the Bethesda 

Counselling Centre and as Administrative Assistant for the 

Cayman Islands Regional Mission Council for nine (9) years. Miss 

Carol demitted office on June 20, 2017. We wish Miss Carol every 

blessing in her future endeavours. 

UCJCI Vision Statement: 

Touching Lives, Nurturing 

Disciples,  

Seeking Transformation  

Through Christ 

http://www.bethesdacounselling.ky 

Gun Bay United Church Fair will be held on Monday, July 3, 2017 at  

the Elliott Conolly Civic Center from 11:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. 

Lots of food including, heavy cakes and homemade ice cream will be on sale. 

All are invited! 
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Upcoming Events 

          Congratulations to Mr. Charles Watler MBE 

SUMMER CAMPS 2017!  

This year’s theme is “Radical Discipleship, We are ready for the 

road”. This theme embodies the United Church in Jamaica and the 

Cayman Islands Synod's theme "Discipleship for Life". The weeks of 

summer camp Bible Study will be focused on Jesus’ Disciples so that 

campers can get a first-hand look at what it means to be a disciple. 

Camp Dates: 
 Teens Camp:  July 1 – 6, 2017  -  age 13- 17 
 Children’s Camp:  July 8 – 13, 2017 – age 8- 12  

 
   

The Chair of Council and the RDGS along with the General Secretary and a Delegate from 

the SRMC will be attending the World Communion of Reformed Churches General 

Assembly in Leipzig, Germany from June 23-July 9, 2017. Please keep them in your 

prayers. 

           GUN BAY UNITED CHURCH GARDEN PARTY  

Birthday Honours recipients for 2017, Mrs. Frances McConvey, Cert.Hon.  Mr. Keith 

Parker Tibbetts Jr., Cert. Hon and Mr. Philip Rankin, Cert. Hon. 

 

 


